
  

     

             
      

 
  

        

       
 

       
 

     
     

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

From: 
Sent: 25 August 2023 09:46 
To: Policy 
Subject: Chetwynd: The Toton and Chilwell Neighbourhood Plan 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sirs 

In response to the Independent Examiner’s Procedural Letter of 13th July 2023. 

With regards to the Green Space and trees behind Penrhyn Crescent west also referred to as 
Field Close. 

As discussed at the meetings held by residents, Council members and members of the 
Toton and Chilwell Neighbourhood Steering Group the green space should remain as 
such and all trees behind Penrhyn Crescent West should remain to provide a green 
corridor from Hobgoblin Wood to Ghost House Lane and Inham Park. 

Regards 

1 




